
 

 
 
 
 
                                           
 
 

 
1 May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

CHANGE OF DATE - Singing Club - Swindon Infants’ Voice Festival 10 July 

 
Times and date 

The Swindon Music Service has kindly agreed to change our performance to 10th July 

at 7:30pm at the Wyvern Theatre.  

We realise that this is not ideal, however, we opted for this date as the children have 

their school trip on 11/7 and will most likely be very tired after the day. We hope that 

most, or all, of the Singing club children will take part on the day.  

Children will need to be dropped off at the back corner of the theatre, near the 

stage door for 5:50pm. Rehearsals will start just after 6pm. 

 

Dress code 

This year’s theme is ‘Familiar Songs’. Children can come dressed in anything relating to 

one of the songs they are going to sing – please refer to the song booklet that your child 

has brought home after singing club. As the theatre can get hot during this time of the 

year, please keep the costumes cool and simple and make sure that your child has a 

water bottle with them. We will have access to a green room where children will be able 

to fill there bottles back up again, should they need to. 

 

Tickets 

Tickets are now available from the Wyvern Theatre Box Office. Tickets will be sold on 

a First come First served basis. Phone 01793 535534 Or, Online 

www.swindontheatres.co.uk - Click on the [Book Now] Link 

https://booking.trafalgartickets.com/en/wyvern-theatre-

swindon/buyingflow/tickets/21141/  

Or, you can buy your tickets in person at the Wyvern Box Office.  

Purchases through either method can be paid via Credit or Debit card (Cash or Cheque 

can only be used if buying tickets in person from the Wyvern). 

 

If you have already bought tickets for 11th July 

Please do not worry if you have already bought tickets. The Wyvern theatre is happy to 

change these for you so that you can go on the 10th instead. All you need to do is to call 

the Wyvern and tell them that your school's date has been changed to 10th July at 

7:30pm due to a clash of dates.  
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We apologise for the inconvenience but hope that you will agree that the change of date 

was requested with the children's best interests at heart. 

 

Please can you complete the survey, by clicking on the link below, as soon as 

possible by Monday 6 May, to let me know if your child will be taking part on 10th. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/qkLKugaL73?origin=lprLink 
 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Barton 

https://forms.office.com/e/qkLKugaL73?origin=lprLink

